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BHP Billiton – Bonus Issue

FTSE / JSE Africa Index Series

19 July 2002

FTSE and the JSE confirms that if BHP Billiton announces before 7:30am BST that the bonus issue is effective on Monday morning, then FTSE and the JSE will implement the change with into the FTSE/JSE indices with immediate effect.  FTSE and the JSE will issue a further technical notice detailing the terms used.  

Should BHP Billiton announce after 7:30am BST that the bonus issue is effective on Monday morning, then FTSE and the JSE will suspend the stock from FTSE/JSE indices during the trading hours of Monday 22 July.  The changes to the FTSE/JSE indices would then be applied after the close of business on Monday 22 July.

For FTSE / JSE index enquiries or further information about FTSE / JSE please contact:

Client Services in UK:
 


Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 1810 and 

Client Services in US: 



Tel: +1 212 825 1328 or +1 415 445 5660 and 

Client Services in Asia Pacific 


Tel: +852 2230 5800 or +65 223 3738.

JSE Securities Exchange South Africa

Tel: (27 11) 520 7702 or +520 7777

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com, indices@jse.co.za or visit our websites at www.ftse.com or www.jse.co.za

